
Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce the 2025 Chabot-Las Positas Community College District Convocation. This day 
provides our district community the space and time to celebrate our collective achievements, assess the 
state of our district, and look forward to the new academic year. Convocation also offers us the unique 
opportunity for all classified professionals, faculty, and staff to come together, fostering a sense of 
collaboration and service to our students and community. 

Please find below an overview of this year’s convocation program: 

Chancellor’s state of the district and updates
Student panel discussion
Recognitions
Districtwide discipline meetings and networking with colleagues

Ronald P. Gerhard, Chancellor 

A detailed agenda will be shared in the coming weeks . I look forward to connecting at this year’s 
convocation as we recommit ourselves to the year ahead in service of students. Thank you for your 

commitment and dedication to our colleges and district. 

Sincerely,

2025 Convocation 
Thursday, August 14, 2025 8:00am - 5:00pm 

Location: Chabot College 




